
 

 

 

 

MUNICIPAL OFFICERS’ NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON SECRET BALLOT 

REFERENDUM ISSUE 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Municipal Officers of the Town of Sedgwick will hold a public 

hearing on April 6, 2017, at 7:00 p.m. at the Town Office in said Town to hear public comment on 

the following: 

 

 

Shall the Town of Sedgwick reinstate a school budget validation 

referendum process according to Title 20-A of the Maine State Revised 

Statutes, Section 2307, to take effect in the new fiscal year beginning 

July 1, 2018? 

   
 
 
 
Date: March 23, 2017   

           /s/ 

           Michael Sheahan 

 

 

 

           Colby Pert 

 

 

           /s/ 

           Benjamin Astbury  

     


